ADDINGHAM MEDICAL CENTRE,
151A MAIN STREET,
ADDINGHAM,
LS29 0LZ.



PATIENTS PARTICIPATION GROUP.

The Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 2nd October 2023.


Present :-    Chris Acomb ,Carole Armitage (Vice Chairperson). Ann Bacon, James Bloomer, 
                     Barbara Haigh (Secretary/Treasurer), Christina Jenkins, Stephen Noblett,  Margaret Norris,
                     Rachael Sharples (Chairperson) Carole Sloan.
                     Dr A.Bearpark. 
                     Lydia Hunter Rowe (Reception Supervisor)

Apologies,:-Alan Davies, Janet Ellison,  Ian Green, Robert Smith, Shirley Twigg, Vicki Wells, 

Minutes of the last meeting.
The Minutes of the last meeting, held on Monday 3rd July 2023 were agreed as a true record.

Matters arising.
Data Protection for the Virtual Group members, it has been decided when completing the necessary forms agreeing to become a Virtual member, the surgery also ask for the Data Protection form to be signed.

The Activities Directory (Health and Fitness Guide).
This was originally produced in 2017 by Shirley and Vicki. Rachael has been contacted by the person who organises the Addingham information website – Garry Copping. He suggested the Health and Fitness Guide (when updated) could be made available on the Addingham information website. The meeting thought this a good idea, Vicki, on her return from holiday will start the work. Rachael will give Shirley and Vicki the contact details for Garry. Rachael also suggested the information could be made available on Addingham Chat website.

Surgery up-date.
Lydia stated Lisa has altered her working hours, this means she is not working on a Monday. Nicola (Admin/Health Care Navigator) has reduced her hours, however Clare (Admin/Health Care Navigator) is back and has taken on the extra hours.
There are now 3 trainees G.P. s working in the practice, they are all in the last year of training (they are not Foundation doctors). Trainee G. Ps are junior doctors training in a G Ps surgery under the supervision of an approved G.P.
CQC inspection was on 21st July and the report published on the 8th of September. It is a good report and can be view on the surgery website, just go to the bottom of the surgery home page and click to view CQC.
Covid and flu vaccination clinics commence on the 6th of October, Margaret has again organised the marshal rota. There are about 1,500 patients on the list at present.
Surgery patient numbers are slowly raising within the catchment area.

[bookmark: _Hlk149159133]
Trustees report.
The annual interest is added every September, the account balance is £366.53 this includes the interest of £11.11. If the Beer Festival ask for village organisations to apply for a grant, the form will be completed.


WACA.
Once again it is evident that our PPG and the Surgery do not have the problems that arise in other areas. Rachael reported that through WACA, they could help support a bid for funding for community projects. The meeting decided that a possible free exercise class with no age limit and careful help could be something that the village would support. Rachael to take this suggestion back to the next WACA meeting.

Any other business.
One of our members have only attended one meeting since August 2021 and has not been in contact or sent apologies for the last two meetings. In accordance with the Constitution, it was decided this person’s membership is terminated. Rachael to contact the next person on the waiting list for membership.

The Surgery website needs updating, the flu and covid clinics show all information for 2022 only.

Date of the next meeting. (AGM)

MONDAY 15th JANUARY 2024 @ 6pm





